
To whom it may concern: 
 
We wish to go on record asking Oregon Legislators to be fair as they redistrict Oregon , 
following the 2020 Census results! 
Thousands of "Special Interest" dollars poured into Oregon State races during this last election 
cycle with the direct attempt to tamper with this redirecting process. 
Please do not put our constitutional rights up for sale to the highest bidder! 
BE FAIR...NO gerrymandering!!! 
Thank you! 
Sharon Wilson  
District 2 
 


